At a Meeting of the PLANNING COMMITTEE held on Wednesday
6" June 2012 in the Council Chamber, Wellington Community Centre, Rhyl
following the preceding meeting of the Finance and General Purposes
Committee.

PRESENT
Councillor Mrs E. Chard (Chair)

Councillors Mrs J Chamberlain Jones, A. James, B. Mellor, B. Moylan,
Mrs. W. Mullen James, P. Prendergast, S.H. Ratcliffe, A. J. Rutherford,
P.J. Williams,

Mr G. J. Nickels - Town Clerk

[Councillors B. Mellor and P.J. Williams declared their prejudicial
interests in Application No. 45/2012/0544/LB due to their
employment by the Applicant and left the Chamber during debate
and voting thereon]

[The following Members who also serve on the Denbighshire
County Council Planning Committee advised that in making
decisions on the following applications they did so on the basis of
the information now before them and that when they consider the
applications at the Denbighshire County Council Planning
Committee they would look at the applications afresh based on
the information then available and as such might come to a
different determination on them.

Councillors: Mrs. W. Mullen James]

1. APOLOGIES
Apologies for non-attendance were received on behalf of Councillors
Miss R. Siddall (Work Commitment), Miss. S.L. Roberts (Work

Commitment), and Miss C.L. Williams (Indisposed).

2. PLANNING APPLICATIONS

Members gave consideration to the received Planning Applications as
shown on the attached Schedule marked 2/060612 and RESOLVED as
now marked thereon.

3. CLOSURE OF MEETING

There being no further business, the Chair declared the Meeting
closed.



